FUNDING OPPORTUNITY — RURAL AID

The Teignbridge District Council 2016/17 Rural Aid Fund is now open for applications. The Parish
Council can submit one application requesting no more than £5,000 in Rural Aid support.

Any application or request for consideration must be submitted to the Parish Clerk by not later
than by Fri 1 Apr 16 to allow the Council to consider each application and to vote support one

submission to TDC. Applications will be consider at the Parish Council Meeting on 6 Apr 16 at
6.30pm.

For further details of what might be eligible please see TDC's website
https://www.teignbridge.gov.uk/RuralAid

If you have further queries or for an application form please contact idefordclerk@hotmail.co.uk



